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GRUSSWORT DES PRÄSIDENTEN

PROF. DR. MARGIT FISCH 

Dear urologists, dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

We, the team of the DGU, the programme committee as well as everyone involved in
the organization invite you warmly to the 74th congress of German Society for Urology 
registered association to Hamburg from 21 - 24 September 2022. After all the restrictions 
due to the Corona pandemic in the last one and a half years, we are looking forward to a 
meeting that is taking place in person. There is a large request for direct scientific and 
personal exchange: to watch presentations in person instead of through a monitor, to hold 
lively discussions and meet up with colleagues and friends. Therefore, interactive formats 
(pro/contra sessions; discussion rounds) will have a special focus in Hamburg. For everyone 
who unfortunately can’t take part we will offer a small choice of thematically interesting live 
sessions and further sessions will be available “on demand” for repetition.
Motto of the congress “Shaping the future together”
The Corona pandemic will have a huge impact on medicine and health care. What have we 
learnt? What do we need to change? Questions that will be addressed at the congress on 
behalf of the urology department. BvDU and DGU are both equally challenged. We as urolo-
gists should help to shape the future instead of letting others shape it. We should participate 
in this process together as a unit of colleagues in hospitals, practices and as doctors with 
hospital affiliation. The motto of the congress should be an encouragement to do so and topic 
contents should give impulses. In consequence of the pandemic the digitization will also 
progress even more. This provides the advantage of a stronger - also transsectoral - con-
nection. Through the exchange of data, a better communication and patient care is provided. 
Further training for our young professionals can also only succeed if we work on it together. 
The new Model Specialty Training Regulation makes it possible to acquire a part of the re-
quired competences for the outpatient area. Alliances between practices and clinics would 
make sense. The congress should pay its contribution to collectively relaying the content of 
urological further training. Together with the work groups and GeSRU we are offering guide-
line reviews, exciting forums, courses and the notorious "nightmare conference". 
Through the TeamAkademie, the DGU wants to provide a platform for urological further 
training for assistance professions and nursing professions as well as medical assistants 
in clinics and practices. To provide good care for patients a competent team that works 
together is needed.  
Another future topic is the strong growth of individual therapy for our patients, especially in 
the urooncology department. Acting together in interdisciplinary teams with urologists, 
oncologists, radiotherapists, pathologists and if necessary other disciplines is required 
to optimize patient care. These individual therapy recommendations are presented in the 
format of an interdisciplinary tumorboard” where each case is discussed. At the end of the 
congress, relevant topics and current developments are summarized in the closing session 
“Urologie kompakt”. It acts as a souvenir for our everyday work.

The new CCH guarantees an event-experience in the best city area and gives you a warm 
welcome to the cosmopolitan metropolis Hamburg in one of the most modern and largest 
congress centers in Europe.

Hamburg, “my pearl”, the pretty one”, as the city is called affectionately 
by some Hamburgers, and we all look forward to you coming!

Prof. Dr. Margit Fisch 
President of the German Society for Urology and the DGU-Team

GREETINGS FROM THE PRESIDENT REGISTRATION AND SUBMISSION OF ABSTRACTS

REGISTRATION

The registration for the congress takes place online via the website: www.dgu-kongress.de

Congress-registration starting date: 	 1 April 2022
Early registration discount until:       	 15 July 2022
Congress:			           			   21 – 24 September 2022

 

ABSTRACTS

Abstracts can be submitted in German or English. An abstract shouldn’t include more than 
1.800 symbols, including spaces and punctuation marks (1. Question, 2. Material and meth-
ods, 3. Results, 4. Conclusions).

Employees of industry companies cannot be lecturers. They can only be co-authors. Different 
institutions should be labelled and a possible fund (third party fund) should be indicated at 
the end of the abstract.

Please visit the congress homepage for further details and follow the guidelines for the sub-
mission of abstracts – especially for the updated overview of topics. All authors agree the 
abstracts to be published by the DGU once they have been accepted.

Enrollment for scientific contributions:  www.dgu-kongress.de

Online activation:		  15 December 2021
Deadline: 			   1 March 2022, 24:00

FILM CONTRIBUTIONS

Abstracts can be submitted in German or English. An abstract shouldn’t include more than 
1.800 symbols, including spaces and punctuation marks (1. Question, 2. Material and 
methods, 3. Results, 4. Conclusions).
 
Film contributions are exclusively to be submitted/uploaded on the platform for abstracts. 
 
After submitting an abstract, further instructions will be given on how to submit film material.

To ensure an optimal quality standard of film contributions for the DGU congress the only 
accepted video format is a mp4 format

Run time: 			   max. 15 minutes
Sound recording: 		  German or English


